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1     Cross Reference Guide

Cross Reference Guide: Prescolite to Philips Advance
Competitor 
Name

Competitor Part 
Number Philips Advance Notes Ballast Type Ballast Family

Prescolite
P120-13RSDA/E

IZT-132-SC
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts. Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
P120-23RSDA/E

IZT-2S32-SC
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts. Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
P227-13RSDA/E

IZT-132-SC
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts. Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
P227-23RSDA/E

IZT-2S32-SC
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts. Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
PUV-10RSD

IZT-2S26-M5-LD
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts.  Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
PUV-11RSD

IZT-2S26-M5-LD
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts.  Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite PUV-12RSD IZT-2S26-M5-LD Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be acomplete dimming 
circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts. Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
PUV-20RSD

IZT-2S26-M5-LD
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts.  Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite PUV-20RSD-EOL-LI IZT-2S26-M5-LD Different housing dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information. Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
PUV-21RSD

IZT-2S26-M5-LD
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts.  Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite PUV-21RSD-EOL-LI IZT-2S26-M5-LD Different housing dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information. Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
PUV-22RSD

IZT-2S26-M5-LD
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be a complete 
dimming circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts. Different housing 
dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite PUV-22RSD-EOL-LI IZT-2S26-M5-LD Different housing dimensions.  Please consult product specifications for more information. Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite
PUV-T13RSD

IZT-2S26-M5-LD
Prescolite operates on a 3-12VDC signal while Philips is 0-10V. Must be acomplete dimming 
circuit replacement - including controls and dimming ballasts.

Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V

Prescolite PUV-T13RSD-EOL-LI IZT-2S26-M5-LD Different housing dimensions.  Please consult product diagrams for more information. Electronic Fluorescent Mark 7 0-10V


